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Student Poster Session

Research in the Mathematical Sciences

Summer 2011

This summer, Claremont students in mathematics and science participated in research
projects at the Claremont Colleges as well as at many top universities in North
America. Join us in celebrating the efforts of these students by participating in an
afternoon of mathematical science and discussion.

Wednesday, September 14, 2011

4:15 - 5:15 pm

Marian Miner Cook Athenaeum Courtyard

Claremont McKenna College

**************************************************

Refreshments and hors d’oeuvres will be served


